
 
SEPTEMBER 12, 2023 

WCN Business 
 

OCTOBER 10, 2023 
Ed Butch 

Sleep In Heavenly Peace 
 

NOVEMBER 14, 2023 
Auction 

 

DECEMBER 12, 2023 
Christmas Carols 

 

JANUARY 18, 2024 
Thursday– Rolling Hills 

Pat Brooks 
Property Fraud Prevention  

 

FEBRUARY 8, 2024 
Thursday– Rolling Hills 

 League of Women Voters  
 

MARCH 12, 2024 
Proposed Grants &  

Scholarships   
NO GUESTS 

 

APRIL 9, 2024 
Style Show 

 

MAY 14, 2024 
Grants, Scholarships  

& New Officers 
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The Women’s Club of Newburgh 

2023-2024 

A Note From...Our President 
CELEBRATE!!! 

On May 14th we come together for our final meeting of the       
2023-2024 club year to celebrate our accomplishments. We will 
present our grant awards to the charities we have chosen this year 
and scholarship awards to some very deserving graduating       
seniors. Our grants and scholarships this year are actually funded 
by monies raised last year. Our fundraising efforts this year will 
fund grants and scholarships next year, and so on.  
 
I want to thank all of you for your efforts to continue to keep our 
community strong. I especially want to thank the Officers and 
Board members who do a great deal of work in the background, 
many of whom will be working throughout the summer preparing 
for next year. 
 
I am proud to be a member of Women’s Club of Newburgh as we 
continue to stay true to our mission to enrich, educate, and improve 
the quality of life for all citizens in the community. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful summer and I can’t wait to see what we 
accomplish together next year! 
 

Donna Robinson 
President 2023-2024 

April 
Newsletter 

Auction... Planning 

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 12th Auction Day! 

We will be meeting and planning throughout the summer. If you 

would like to be a part of the committee, sign up in the May     

meeting, or contact Julie Farmer or Cathy McGillem. Meetings will 

be held at the Bell Road Library July 23 and August 13. Both  

meetings will begin 9:00am in the Emerald meeting room. 
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Request... Monthly Donations  

This month your donations will benefit the Newburgh Food Bank.   
Shelf stable items, paper and hygiene items are appreciated 
. 

Thank You! 
Carol Slow & Sallie Ann Hill 

Important Announcements 

A HUGE thanks to all who were involved in the April Style Show. A good time was had by all!  Many 
thanks to Marilyn Southwood and Karen Stevens for heading up the show and to the ladies from 
Girl Friends who supplied the fashions. Also, we appreciate the ladies who modeled for us. Great 
job. We are looking forward to another season with Girl Friends next year. 
------ 

Volunteers are needed for committees and events next year. Some signup sheets will be on the 

back table. If you would like to be a prayer leader and/or a greeter (easiest job in the club!) next 

year, please sign the sheets. Thanks to all who served this past year. The gals who are in charge of 

our membership book ask you to also sign up on our Google Form, for any and all committees you 

would like to serve on. It’s easier for them to gather your info, especially valid emails and phone 

numbers, so you can be contacted about meetings, etc. Be sure to check the signup sheets on the 

back table and the Google Form for options. Committees are where we meet new people and      

develop friendships that carry over after the committees have fulfilled their obligations. 

And speaking of obligations, as active members, we are all required to serve on at least one      

committee. Some only meet when needed. Others meet regularly or for a specific event like the 

auction or the craft show. You will be contacted by the chair if you are needed to serve on their 

committee. Some committees don’t need all that many members. If you need help with the Google 

Form, please contact our Prez and she will put you in touch with a Google Form wizard. You may 

need to establish an email address. 

Membership Payment 

If members are paying dues by check, please ask them to write a separate check for their dues and 

not one check for dues and lunch.  It speeds up the process, helps track 

payments and makes it much easier for banking purposes.   

Jan Bell 

Sadly, on April 1st, we lost another former member, Jan Bell. Jan served as president a few years 

ago and a faithful member for several years.  She was a friend to everyone and will be greatly 

missed. Our thoughts and prayers go out to her family.  
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Membership... News  

Event...Just for Fun 
Paint Party Date and Location have changed! 
*New Date: Thursday May 23 – 10:30am-1:30pm 
*New Location: Lake Ridge Crossing Clubhouse 
2144 S Lakeridge Dr. Newburgh 
Please bring a favorite "tapa" or appetizer to share. 
We will be painting for Hamilton Point.   

Happy May to all of you wonderful ladies. 
Please welcome our new members 
Farrah Georges 
Marlene Bowen 
Amy Allen 
Kimberly Laviguer 
 
Just a reminder, we will be collecting dues for the 2024-2025 year.  
Active dues  is $20.   But if first joining the dues is $30.  
Sustaining is $20. 
LOA is $25. 
Inactive is $60. 
The membership committee encourages you to pay before the May meeting. 
Send check to The Women’s Club  of Newburgh 
P.O. Box 174 
Newburgh , IN 47629-0174 
If you are planning to attend May 14, please make a check out separate from the luncheon 
check.  This makes it easier to track who has or has not paid. 
 
After the meeting on May 14, you will be required to pay a late fee of an additional $10. 
This is stated on page 11, under standing rules number 8. 
Please avoid the extra charge by getting your dues paid by The May meeting. 
 
At the April meeting, 33 members paid their dues.  The membership committee wants to thank you!! 
The membership committee encourages you to write your check for your dues. 

 
Thank you. 
Jane Brown 
MaryAnn Young 
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It has come to my attention that an oversight occurred in our April’s newsletter, and I did not include 

Janet Moran’s Birthday which was April 26th.  Please wish her a happy belated Birthday. 

,As we head into the summer break, it’s important that we all take a 
moment to reflect on why each of us joined this club. Let's revisit the 
passion and purpose that brought us together in the first place . Over 
the summer, I encourage you to ponder what initially inspired you to 
be a part of this community. Was it the desire to make a difference, 
the joy of helping others, or the opportunity to be part of something          
meaningful? Whatever it was, let's reignite that spark and carry it 
with us as we enjoy the break. Our collective enthusiasm and       
dedication are what drive us forward, and reconnecting with our          
motivations will only strengthen our commitment to our cause . So, 
take some time to reflect, and let's come back refreshed and inspired to 
continue making a positive impact together. 

Wishing you all a wonderful summer! 


